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SHKP volunteer team arranges unique festive celebrations for beneﬂmaw groups
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The SHKP volunteer team has been reaching out to those in need in society by
introducing diversified programmes to provide them with physical and mental
support. As Christmas approached, the volunteer team made arrangements to visit

underprivileged families and elderly for joyful celebrations.

The volunteer team made arrangements for families in the SHKP Peer Support
Programme to visit the Group's ICC, the tallest building in Hong Kong. All participants
joined activities such as balloon twisting and eco-friendly handicraft activities,

The SHKP volunteer team celebrates festive joy with underprivileged

enjoyed the spectacular view from the Sky100 Hong Kong Observation Deck and a  families by arranging visits to the Sky100 Hong Kong Observation

visit to the 5G LAB, and received enriching gifts from the volunteers, providing a day

of festive joy for everyone.
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In addition, the volunteer team has always put great effort into supporting the EE TR ARSHEEENE SES A5 — IR
singleton and couple elderly, made good use of online learning to make Christmas ff%ﬁ%{ﬁiﬁﬁd\il DB FRE00E AR S L\ﬁﬁ’\ﬁé‘ﬁ

handbags with the Decoupage artistic approach to benefit the elderly from the EES BN [5GRILE | R8PS T xR
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programme of ongoing neighbourhood care for the elderly in Pak Tin Estate. They SHENTEY) . BB R R = -
also learned how to draw Christmas cards with pastels and included them as

presents in the goodie bags they delivered to 250 elderly previously engaged in “Make WA MRELBEMEXEEMETH  SAE

a friend, Connect with suburban”programme.
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SHKP-Kwoks' Foundation Northwest University Scholarship Programme
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SHKP-Kwoks' Foundation and Northwest University hold a
video conference
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SHKP-Kwoks' Foundation collaborated with Northwest University to
establish the SHKP-Kwoks' Foundation Northwest University Scholarship
Programme in 2005. Since then, it has provided around 2,500 grants
to outstanding students from underprivileged families, with funding
totalling more than RMB10 million, and established the SHKP-Kwoks'
Student Association. The scholarship programme has become a major
influential sponsorship programme for Northwest University, with the
largest number of recipients benefiting from high single-sponsorship
amounts. In view of Northwest University's 120th anniversary, SHKP-
Kwoks' Foundation Associate Director Terry Li, and Standing Committee
Member of the CCP and Vice President of Northwest University Wu
Zhenlei held a video conference, in which they reviewed the sponsorship
programme, the details of its implementation and prospects for future
collaboration.

B EMEBNES A 2005 FHAILREEIERL [FIBEMESK
HEeWItRBEHES | EREPATETARYE  ERRERHEM
%%@ﬁ—?”ﬂ 500 AR - WRSZ [ ¥ SBR B B4 ] - BORTEIER
XPOABERZ EAENEHES  REEERFENINEYEAB -8
%ﬁibk%wo%ﬁﬁ% CHTREMEBRESEAEFRERR
IABRZFZRERNERRBETRAGH - EHREBRE N
TER - UEEEEETHAAEETRBMERY - XHRROEER
FTRE -





